From: Charles Fedullo [mailto:charlesbfedullo@gmail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, March 12, 2015 3:50 PM
To: Sen. Anna MacKinnon; Sen. Pete Kelly; Sen. Lyman Hoffman; Sen. Peter Micciche; Sen. Donny Olson; Sen. Mike Dunleavy; Sen. Click Bishop
Subject: Marijuana Legalization

Dear Honorable Senate Finance Committee Members,

I very much appreciate your collective wisdom on the approach to the legalization of marijuana… I am certain many of you wish we could put this genie back in the bottle.

Some concerns as a parent and former educator that are not being addressed are:

1)   A lack of direction advertising and packaging. It is imperative that there are strong regulations guiding what is legal and not so as not to gear this dangerous drug to teens and younger. Please push for strong standards and hefty penalties for not meeting those standards

2)   Concentrates are a huge concern: NBC Nightly News is promoting a story on its national new program about the explosive nature of butane hash oil and the prevalence of fires by those trying to make it. There has already been one explosion in this realm in North Pole.

3)    Please block any method allowing adults or others to give marijuana to those under age. It has been unclear to me that this is stipulated in the bill that came from Senate Judiciary or the present Senate Finance Bill.

 

I hope there will be a consideration to creating a sun set or review date to anything beyond medical use, home use and decriminalization. I believe this law will negatively effect Alaska and a provision to reopen it with the possibility of narrowing its impact would be wise

Thank you for considering these thoughts.

I can be reached at this email address and my cell is 907 388 8055 if you have any further thoughts

Charles Fedullo

